
 

 

August 29, 2018 
 
To: Regional Vice Presidents 
 Branches & Facilities 
 

National Office Building Purchase 
 

As outlined at the regional training seminars at Convention 2016 in Halifax, and at recent town 
hall meeting, CATCA has been looking to purchase a building to house National Office. 
 
We are pleased to announce that after three years of searching, we have closed on a building in 
Ottawa’s west end on Laperriere Avenue. The renovation process will begin shortly, and a 
timeline for the move in 2019 will be established with the General Contractor. 
 
On behalf of the Executive Board, 
 
 
 
Peter Duffey    Doug Best 
President     Executive Vice President 
 


